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PRESIDENT’S
CORNER
by Randy Vaccaro ’73

It’s a wonderful time of year, and the cooler
weather brings to mind the fun we had
cheering on the Bradford Football team in
our high school days.  And it gets us thinking

about what’s not too far off… Thanksgiving shared with family and
friends and the first snow fall of the year.  We would love to hear from
you, whether it is an update to be posted in our Class Notes column
or a nomination for the 2015 Distinguished Alumni Award (you’ll find
the nomination form on page 8).
A small group of our Board members had a great time handing out
programs at Bradford’s graduation ceremony in June.  We also sold
Alumni Strong T-Shirts, which were very well received.  We’ve had
requests to add class year or the Bradford “B with a tail” to the back of
the shirt and are happy to arrange such special orders.  Have you
ordered your T-Shirt yet?  Why wait… order now, using the order
form on page 4!
I look forward to working with the Alumni Board to find ways to
increase our membership and grow our relationship with Bradford
High School.  As always, the mission of the Alumni Association is to:
administer and award scholarships to deserving seniors; honor a
number of Distinguished Alumni; and help classes with reunions.  
As a member, there are many ways you can help the Alumni
Association:  contributions or bequests, SPY donations and encourag-
ing your fellow graduates to become members of the Association. 
Good health and happiness to all...Go Red Devils!

2014 Scholarship Awards

We enjoyed hearing from the Class of 2014 scholarship recipients who attended the Annual
Alumni Banquet on June 21. Pictured from left to right:  Jamie Reif, Angela Malsack,
Melissa Seiberlich and Jonathan Kollman.

Bradford High School Alumni Association, Inc. Scholarships
were awarded at the May 2014 Senior Banquet 

$1,000 KBHSAA, Inc. in Memory of Alex Savaglio ('71),
Past Alumni Association President

Ian Wortley

$1,000 (2) 1947 January/June Class Scholarship
Marissa Galli and Hope Kentala

$1,000 (5) Bill (‘57)) and Barbara Serpe Scholarships
Students must attend UW school with an

Undergraduate degree in Business or Computer Science.
Destiny Crespo, Clayton Fellman, Angela Malsack,

Kimberly Molinaro and Jamie Reif

$1,000 Valiere Anderson Petersen (‘30)
Memorial Scholarship for Music - Piano

Nicholas Trimark

$1,000 John (‘57) and Judy (‘60) Schuetz Wavro
Athletic Scholarship
Melissa Seiberlich

$1,000 John (‘57) and Judy (‘60) Schuetz Wavro
Academic Scholarship

Ina Yun

$1,500 Class of 1959 Scholarship
Logan Schmaling

$1,000 Marko Lazarevic (‘08) Scholarship
Jonathan Kollman

IMPORTANT:  Alumni Newsletter
The ever-increasing cost of graphics, printing and postage place the
Alumni Association Newsletter budget in a state of continuous
financial need. Approximately 160 out of 1800 paid alumni
members requested to continue receiving the
high quality, biannual printed publication
delivered via USPS (vs.reading the full color,
online version available on our website).
Printing and postage costs for the mailed
version are just over $5 per edition for each
mailing address. Therefore, we are requesting
your assistance in the form of a donation of
$5.00 or more per year to offset printing and
postage costs. Please send your donation to:
KBHSAA, P. O. Box 56, Kenosha, WI 53141.  
Thanks in advance for your continuous support.
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2014-15 OFFICERS
PrESIdENT

Randy Vaccaro ’73

VICE PrESIdENT

Michelle Serpe ‘67

rECOrdINg SECrETAry

Lynn Marchesini Kortright ’69

TrEASurEr

Dulcie Dissmore Schoff ‘80

COrrESPONdINg SECrETAry

Donna Volpentesta Pontillo ’58

MEMBErSHIP SECrETAry

Joyce Kopacz Sorensen ‘69

PAST CO-PrESIdENTS

Marge Huck Hall ’56
Alice Jackson Schwalbe ’60

2014-15
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Lee Doerring Arneson ’57

Michael Dean ’60

Dennis Filippelli ’56

Pat Laudonio Geniscke ’57

Marie Romano Kiser ‘60

Donna Buse Mews ‘78

Bobbie Ellsworth Monson ‘57

Jeanne Sanchez '93

Robert Stockdale ’48

Michael Wilk ’57

Advisor:  Jerry Bain ’57

NEWSLETTER is a biannual publication
of the Kenosha Bradford High School
Alumni Association, Kenosha, Wisconsin. 

The NEWSLETTER is a cooperative effort
of the KBHSAA officers, board of directors
and membership.

Correspondence should be sent to:    

KBHSAA Newsletter Editor
P.O. Box 56 • Kenosha, WI 53141
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Mary D. Bradford High School

News & Updates
For the latest news and information, visit:

http://www.bradford.kusd.edu

2014-15 SEASON OF
PLAYS & MUSICALS

includes the following
productions at

Bradford High School
Auditorium

Hello! My Baby
Oct. 24-26, 31, Nov. 1 & 2

The Little Mermaid
Feb. 27, 28 March 1, 6-8

In The Heights
April 24-26, May 1-3

Tickets for all productions are available at the door
For reserved tickets, visit kusd.edu/Finearts

For complete list of 2014-15 season productions, visit www.kusd.edu.
Tickets for all productions are available at the door.

2015 Bradford Alumni Scholarships Announced
2015 graduating senior applicants are to meet
general eligibility requirements for the
individual scholarships unless otherwise
specified.  Scholarships will be awarded at the
May 2015 Senior Awards Ceremony, and
recipients will be invited to the Annual
Alumni Banquet on Saturday,
June 20, 2015, where we will also be honoring

Distinguished Alumni Award recipients.

Seniors planning to attend a four year college
or university should apply for 2015 KBHSAA Scholarships. Complete a typed alumni
scholarship application and submit it, along with one copy of your high school
transcript and a copy of ACT and/or SAT score, to Mrs. Robin Mars in room 121 no
later than March 21, 2015.  College GPA of 2.0 or greater on a 4.0 scale is required
unless otherwise specified.

$1,000 Bradford Alumni Scholarship

$2,500 Bill (1957 Class) and Barbara Serpe Scholarships (several) 
Recipients must attend a UW Wisconsin school.   Undergraduate degree in
Business or Computer Science.  College GPA of 2.5 or greater on a 4.0 scale. 

$1,000 Valiere Anderson Petersen Memorial Scholarship (1930 Class) for an 
outstanding student in music, preferably piano. 



2014-2015 CLASS REUNIONS
1940 (75th) Call Dorothy Mura Rochau at 262-656-0418

or Doris Magwitz 262-857-7013
Board Liaison: Lee Arneson 262-657-5797

1941 (74th) Annual Noon Luncheon
Sunday, June 28, 2015
Baker’s Street Restaurant & Pub
Contact: Betty Bruno or Elmer Schmidt 262-654-4525
Board Liaison: Marge Hall 262-914-5145 & 
Lee Arneson 262-657-5797

1945 (70th) 
Contact: Audrey Keckler Casiani 262-764-9141

1947 (68th) Annual Noon Luncheon
Wednesday, September 9, 2015
Baker’s Street Restaurant & Pub
Contact: Mary Jane Lippert 262-942-4131
Board Liaison: Joyce Sorensen 262-945-3806

1950 (65th)  
Tom & Pat (Rondeau) Lansdowne 262-652-8824
Ralph Tenuta, Connie (Knobucher) Denig, 
Bernadette (Morgan) Loewen, Chuck Aiello

1955 (60th)
July 11, 2015
Maplecrest Country Club
Fran Pomponi Kollmann 262-551-8243
Judy Karrmann Descheneau   262-697-2957
Board Liaison: Joyce Sorensen 262-945-3806 

1960 (55th)
September 18, 2015 Ice Breaker - Fireside Restaurant
September 19, 2015 Kenosha Country Club
www.bradford60.com
Roger Andreoli   262-694-6339 or randreoli@wi.rr.com
Board Liaison: Marie Romano Kiser

1965 (50th) Joint reunion Bradford/Tremper/St. Joseph’s
September 12, 2015 at UW Parkside
www.bradford 65.com
Cookie Tomba Paulsen  262-697-9327 or
cookiepaulsen@hotmail.com
Board Liaison: Joyce Sorensen 262-945-3806

1970 (45th)
Darlene (Pitts) Gretzinger (262) 551-8706 or 
dargretz@yahoo.com; Rhonda Rizzo ritzriz@prodigy.net
Jeff Schenning at 262-818-7729 or schenningj@yahoo.com

1975 (40th) emailed & through website
www.bradford75.com – reunion details and activities.
Rocco Lamacchia by phone (262) 551-9892 or email: 
rocco_sr@hotmail.com

1980 (35th) emailed & through website
www.bradford80.com 
Theresa (Cesari) Anderson 262-551-9404
Michelle Grasso 262-552-8653
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1985 (30th)
Date: Fall 2015  TBD; Place:  TBD
Contact: Tina Metallo Gyerdset 414-604-0182
tmetallo@yahoo.com or call or text:  262-308-9879
Committee members: Tina Metallo Gjerdset, Filomena 
Montemurro Swartz, Suanne Doerflinger Funk, Cyndi 
Nelson Spiegelhoff, Roberta Puntillo Jorgensen, Michelle 
Gorecki, Mike Mattioli or Facebook: Mary D. Bradford 
Class of 1985

1990 (25th)
www.bradford90.com
Sue (Boscher) Kuryanowicz 262-515-6161
Bradfordclassof1990@yahoo.com

1995 (20th) 
Looking for class volunteers.

2000 (15th) emailed
Send mailing address to Rachel and Abbie at
bradford2000@gmail.com
or Facebook: Mary D Bradford Class of 2000

2004 (10th)
Saturday November 15, 2014, Cortese Lakeshore    
Italian Banquet Hall. For more information please 
contact one of the following: Stephanie Paura Kohel 
paura006@rangers.uwp.edu or 262-960-3434, Heidi 
Hackbarth Lawell hlhackbarth@yahoo.com or 
262-308-0070 or Sara Misurelli saramisurelli@wisc.edu.
Alumni Liaison: Dulcie Dissmore Schoff, 262-551-8854

2005 (10th) 
Looking for class volunteers.

2010 (5th)
Looking for class volunteers

Old Bradford High School
Class Reunion Tours

Kris (Winzer) Miller, Bradford Class of '73, gives free guided
tours of the old Bradford High School and will handle all
permits needed. The best time for group tours is 3:30-5pm
on Fridays, but Kris can adjust tour times if needed. Although
tours are free, class donations made out to “North Side
Stadium Project” will be gratefully accepted.  Call Kris at
262-818-5351 or email her at 
kristinamiller@wi.rr.com.



’34 Lilah Haubrich Donlon
’40 Bonny Larsen Cahill
’42 Martha Fuller Taleronik Dorff
’45 Mary Kuchma Peck
’48 John “Jack” Smith
’48 Damita Tengblad
’53 Michael Salituro
’55 Claudia Sather Quandt Mueller
‘59 Roberta Grove Osborn
’73 Roberta “Bobbi” Schumacher

‘90 Naheed Qureshi

Thank you to all who have submitted updated
information in regards to passing Alumnus. We
apologize for any errors– sometimes we receive
handwritten notes that are hard to read.

Alumni Association Donations
The Alumni Association thanks all donors to the Operating , 
Distinguished Alumni Awards and Scholarship Funds. 
Your generosity makes it possible for the Association to 
perpetuate the memories – old and new - for all Bradford 
Alumni, and to award scholarships to deserving 
Bradford High School Seniors. 

Newsletter/General Operations
Donors:

’39 Lorraine Taylor Bemis
’57 Pat Laudonio Gensicke

’45 Richard & ’50 Lori Firchow
’59 Sheila Corr Porter

’49 Elwood “Woody” Stark

Scholarship Fund  to $25:
’90 Naheed Qureshi

Scholarship Fund $5,000:
’57 William & Barbara Serpe

Scholarship Fund in Memory of:
Valiere Anderson Petersen ‘30
Memorial Scholarship Fund 

To $50:
Donald & Amy Borden

To $250
’59 Jack & ’59 Mary Hall Petersen

’54 Constance Petersen Knop

General Operating to $50:
In memory of ’41 Albert Krause

by ’52 Shirley Schulkowsky Krause
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BLAck T-ShIRT

wITh Red

LeTTeRING

(SHOWN WITH WHITE
LETTERS FOR CLARITY)

If we could eavesdrop on conversations in bradford High School's cafeteria and hallways,
we'd hear one phrase more than any other: bRADFORD STRONG!  We've borrowed this
phrase and adapted it for our new Alumni Association T-shirt, declaring we are ALUMNI

STRONG! Order yours today!

QTY siZe oPTioNs uNiT PriCe iTeM ToTal suB ToTal
S (34-36) $20.00

M (38-40) $20.00

L (42-44) $20.00

XL (46-48) $20.00

XXL (50-52) $20.00

Men's Tall L (42-44) $20.00

Men's Tall XL (46-48) $20.00

Men's Tall XXL (50-52) $20.00

Merchandise Total: $    

NeXT, Please seleCT (•) deliVerY oPTioN

Hand delivery within 10 miles of Bradford High School; or if you wish, you may
pick up your shirt.  (We’ll call you to set up mutually convenient date & time.) Free

Mail my shirt(s) for an additional $5 charge per address. $5.00

delivery Charges Total: $  

ToTal eNClosed (Please make check payable to KBHsaa): $

NAME: _________________________________________________CLASS OF: ______________

ADDRESS: _____________________________________________________________________

CITY / STATE / ZIP: ______________________________________________________________

HOME PHONE:___________________________ CELL PHONE: __________________________

EMAIL  ADDRESS: _______________________________________________________________

Please Mail Your order To: KbHSAA – Attention: T-Shirt, P.O box 56, Kenosha, WI 53141

Proceeds of the sale 
of ALUMNI STRONG! 
T-Shirts benefit the 
Kenosha Bradford Alumni Association, Inc. 
Thank you for supporting our programs!

New Life MeMBerS

Thanks for contributing to your Alumni Association!
With your wonderful gifts, we are able to award scholarships to deserving seniors, print and mail

newsletters, maintain our website, and recognize Distingushied Alumnus.

The KBHSAA, Inc. is a publicly supported tax-exempt organization under section 501 (c)(3) 
of the Internal Revenue Code. Donations are tax-deductible.



Newsletter
Deadlines

All articles to be included
in the Newsletter need to reach
us by March 15 for the Spring

issue, and September 15
for the Fall issue. 

All Reunion Committees are
encouraged to send a photo or
two along with a summary of

their reunion activities, including
any reunion announcements to:

Kenosha Bradford
Alumni Association

P.O. Box 56
Kenosha, WI 53141

1930s
‘38 Betty Jo Holmes Partridge
2300 Monaco Drive, Oxnard, CA 93035-2952
I am a life member (since 1975) and 93 years old.  I would like to hear from anyone
who remembers me and my twin sister, Mary Etta Holmes Powell.  She lives in a
retirement home in Tampa, FL.  I enjoy reading, knitting and exchanging emails
with family and friends (timeout2@mailstation.com).   I am lucky to have my
family, three children, four grandchildren and seven great grandchildren all living
here in California.

1950s
‘59 Ronald Hartnell
1637S Little Harbor Road, Manistique, MI 49854-8948
We are OK (after 47 years) here in the U.P. of MI.  Someone from our class once
asked, “how are we doing?” Said, “The sun is out, I’m drinking my third cup of Joe,
watching the wildlife, we are on this side of the flower bed – LIFE is great.  God Bless.”

‘59 Joyce Gallo McClain
420 57th Street, #308, Kenosha, WI 53140
I own a pet sitting/walking company called “Hot Dog Sitters Pet Care”.  I also am a “for
hire” gardener.  I belong to the ALL group at Parkside.  I live in Harbor Park and am a
member of the downtown Kenosha Development committee.

Class NOtes

Name_____________________________________________ Class of _____
INCLUDE maIDEN NamE

Spouse____________________________________________ Class of _____
(If aLso from KENosha BraDforD

Address ______________________________________________________

City/State/Zip ________________________________________________

CLASS NOTE: ________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________

MAIL TO:  KENOSHA BHSAA  • P. O. Box 56 • Kenosha, WI  53141
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to the following
donors to our
June 2014  DAA
Banquet & 
Silent Auction

Festa Italiana
Rumchata

Milwaukee Admirals
Paielli’s Bakery

Green Bay Packers
Salutes

TG’s
Milwaukee World Festival, Inc.

Kenosha County Parks
Rocky Rococo

Thomas Eye Care, S.C.
Ruffolo’s International Foods

Brat Stop
Diver Dan’s

Scamps
Walt Disney World
Skydive Milwaukee
Milwaukee Brewers
Kenosha Kingfish

Beaver Springs
Children’s Baskets donated by the

Dissmore/Schoff family
Cupcakes donated by
Randy & Jan Vaccaro

1969 Class

Sometimes we must shorten Class Notes submissions due to space limitations.
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Here is the current list of individual class reunion sites.
These are owned by each graduating class committee or

members, not the alumni association.

www.bradford58.com
www.bradford60.com
www.bradford61.com
www.bradford62.com

www.bradfordclassof1963.com
www.bradford64.com

www.classcreator.com/Kenosha-WI-Bradford-1965
www.bradford69.com
www.bradford73.com
www.bradford75.com
www.bradford78.com
www.bradford80.com
www.bradford81.com

www.classcreator.com/Kenosha-WI-Bradford-1983
www.bradford84.com
www.bradford88.com
www.bradford89.com

www.classcreator.com/Kenosha-WI-Bradford-1990
www.classcreator.com/Kenosha-WI-Bradford-1993
www.classcreator.com/Kenosha-WI-Bradford-1998

Class
Websites

BRADFORD CLASS OF 1964
50 YEAR CLASS REUNION

September 19th & 20th

We hope all of you who attended the 50th Reunion had a
great time.  It was a fun-filled weekend.

The weather on Friday cooperated, so the golfers teed off at
Petrifying Springs at 10 am.  It was a good day as no one
succumbed to "heart attack" hill!

Later in the afternoon, a large group attended a tour of the
"old" Bradford High School.  Kris Miller did an outstanding
job, and we received many positive comments about the tour.
She said our group was fun and she enjoyed listening to the
many stories.

The Friday night ice breaker began at 6 pm at Casa Capri.
Casa did a wonderful job accommodating our "very large
group", and their wonderful pizzas were served nonstop until
the last guest left. Lucky
we brought along name
tags . . . Well, not that we
changed that much!

The Saturday evening
festivities began with
a social hour and
appetizers followed by a buffet dinner.  During the social hour
and dinner, a video of our past reunions was shown. NO,
there were no names on the video pictures...”Is that me?”
After dinner our Class President, Jack Rose, welcomed our
classmates.  We were then treated to several songs sung by the
Harmoneers, "our barbershop quartet."  Two of the original
members, Rod Pfeiffer and Dick Holm, performed along with
two guest singers.  Band music by the Classics began at 8 pm
and continued to midnight.  It was a blast, but not sure our
feet would agree!

Again, we thank all who attended as the success of the
reunion is due to you!

Committee Members:  Joeann Faraone Frank, Sue Strangberg
Rose, Kathy Schutz Ladousa, Judy Weber LaCombe, Kathy
Pasterski Kleinschmidt and Jane Martin Hess.

Please continue to use this website as it will remain activated.
www.bradford64.com   

We will add reunion pictures and will let you know how you
can add pictures to the site once this information is available.
We would appreciate if you would keep your "Profile" current
and advise us if you should have an address change, etc.

2014 reUNIONs

1926 Spy Yearbook photo of the Auditorium.

"We All TAke DifferenT PAThs in life,
BuT no MATTer Where We Go, We TAke

A liTTle of eAch oTher everyWhere."   
–TiM McGrAW



BRADFORD CLASS OF 1984 - 30 YEAR CLASS REUNION
Saturday, October 4th

I have a heart for my 1984 classmates and I’m also very blessed to have
friends who feel the same.  We all worked together to make it a fun and
exciting night.  It’s our mission to enjoy and value each of our classmates
on the guest list.  It’s not about the number of people, it’s just about the
people!  The Bradford Class of 1984 is filled with good people.  Good
people who are willing help and make everyone feel welcomed at the
reunion.  I could never have pulled this party off at Cortese’s without
my friends/crew making things happen. 
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2014 reUNIONs

The Bradford Class of 1979 held a casual 35-year reunion at Breakwater Bar & Grill (Kenosha Yacht Club).
The relaxing atmosphere on the Kenosha Harbor was the perfect setting to catch up with old friends. 

Decorating Devils, Greg & Sue Shamberg. Everyone loved
the big cans of hairspray, Rubik's cubes, and Atari joysticks.
Excellent job on the Memorial Table & Military Table to
honor and recognize the people who have passed and to those
who have served our country.  

Photo Booth Thank you, Janet & Sue Blonshine for all of
your work. It was a big hit and people really had a good time
with the props!

Cake Anyone?! 
Did you take a look at the cake?  
Mike & Chris Naumowicz baked a
great looking and tasting cake!

Raffle Number is...We had great raffles.  Thank you, Sharon
Gyurina May & Kathy Binninger for selling and taking care of
the raffles.  It really does help us put $$$ in the bank for our
next reunion.

Socks - Did everyone get their 1984 socks?
Coolest Socks EVER! Thank you, Paul Swift!
Paul was also our MC for the night and did a
great job of welcoming everyone and helping us
all to learn a little bit more about our
classmates!  It was really fun!

Money - Thank you Brian Delfield for selling the tickets and
taking care of the cash!  That really helped a lot these past
couple of months! 

Good People – Thank you to each and every one of our
classmates that helped make the party a success!  

BRADFORD CLASS OF 1979 - 35 YEAR CLASS REUNION
Saturday, September 20th

Above: Mike Naumowicz, Paul Swift, and Kevin Paskiewicz

Most of the Crew:
Sue Henningfield (Shamberg),

Sue Blonshine, Sharon Gyurina, 
Greg Shamberg, Sue Murphy,

Janet Blonshine, and 
Peggy Brunet LeMay,

Class Coordinator

Above: Gene & Carla Williams 
with Mike Naumowicz

y

z







SPYS FOR SALE

If you are interested in purchasing one of the editions listed, please
contact Randy Vaccaro (262/551-0510) to reserve it, then mail your
check payable to Kenosha Bradford Alumni Association, along with
a note indicating year requested and your name/address/phone to:
KBHSAA – Spy Sales, P. O. Box 56, Kenosha, WI 53141.

We are looking for Spy editions not listed above
Donations for any years will be greatly appreciated.

1903 (1)
1925 (1)
1926 (2)
1927 (1)
1928 (1)
1929 (2)
1930 (1)
1931 (1)
1932 (3)

1933 (1)
1934 (1)
1936 (1)
1937 (1)
1938 (2)
1941 (1)
1943 (2)
1946 (3)
1947 (2)

1949 (2)
1952 (1)
1953 (2)
1954 (1)
1955 (1)
1956 (2)
1965 (2)
1966 (5)
1971 (3)

1972 (5)
1974 (6)
1975 (10)
1976 (3)
1977 (3)
1978 (6)
1979 (6)
1981 (9)
1989 (4)

1990 (1)
1992 (2)
1994 (5)
1995 (8)
1996 (1)
1997 (4)
1998 (9)
1999 (7)
2000 (6)

2003 (3)
2006 (12)
2009 (1)
2011 (1)
2012 (1)
2013 (1)

YeARBooK PRICING
$35 each = 1900 to 1998
$55 each = 1999
$65 each = 2000 to present
Prices above include shipping
(or friendly hand delivery if you reside in Kenosha).
Proceeds from Spy sales go to the general operating fund.

Kenosha Bradford
Alumni Aociation

P.O. Box 56
Kenosha, WI 53141

First Class Mail
uS Postage

Paid
Permit No 1071

Kenosha, WI

Please Stay in Touch!
If you have Class Notes news, a new mailing or email address, and/or phone number,

drop us a postcard with your updated information to:
Kenosha Bradford Alumni Association, P.O. Box 56, Kenosha, WI 53141.


